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MATILDA III CALL FOR PAPERS  

 

After 2 books by Matilda and Women in Engineering in Latin 

America, and the constitution of the Latin American Open 

Chair Matilda and Women in Engineering (CAL Matilda), we 

invited authors to be part of the third Matilda book. 

These books have been published by CONFEDI and LACCEI 

and are in digital format for free and free distribution. Now it 

is CAL Matilda itself that takes the initiative for publishing, as 

a way to contribute to the visibility and appreciation of women 

in the field of engineering, and to promote girls and adolescents 

in the study of engineering. Also, encourage engineering 

students in their careers and, more ambitiously, contribute to 

equal rights, opportunities and spaces for men and women in 

the engineering world. 

We are calling on authors to make their contributions on the 

stories of Women in Engineering, focusing on the following 

aspects: 

• Vocations 

• Education 

• Professional exercise 

• Mentoring 

We look forward to your article! 

(*) Matilda’s Chair Article 

More information in: catedramatilda.org   

 
 
 

 
PILLARS OF ENTREPRENEURSHIP 

 

Dr. Roberto Lorán, VP of Finance at LACCEI and 

Coordinator of the Entrepreneurship Committee, has been 

awarded the distinction "Pillars of Entrepreneurship" of Puerto 

Rico. Recognition that has been granted since 2014 by the 

Multisectoral Alliance, made up of Universities, Entities of 

Economic Development, representatives of Banks and the 

Government of the Island. The quoted text says: 
 

RECOGNITION TO THE PILLARS OF 

ENTREPRENEURSHIP 2020 

If we have been able to see far, it is because we stand on the 

shoulders of giants 
 

“CONGRATULATIONS! We are pleased to inform you that 

the Multisectoral Alliance has chosen him as one of the Pillars 

of Entrepreneurship in Puerto Rico whose great contribution 

we want to recognize in 2020. 
 

The Pillars of Entrepreneurship program was established in 

2014 to recognize those individuals and organizations that, due 

to their achievements, have made the development of the 

entrepreneurial culture and the strengthening of the business 

sector in Puerto Rico one of their life missions. Through the 

Pillars of Entrepreneurship program, our Alliance identifies 

those individuals who started the business development 

movement and/or have continued to promote it as an essential 

component for the country's development. 
 

The Pillars of Entrepreneurship have guided us so far and we 

are counting on you to continue advising and promoting the 

quest to expand and increase the impact of the ecosystem and 

the business sector”    

Multisectoral Alliance, ECHAR PA’LANTE 
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